
RESIDENTIAL CONTRACTORS 

You may be required to register with the State of Vermont 
Office of Professional Regulation (OPR). 

 

 
 

REGISTER ON TIME! 
Applications open 
December 1, 2022 

Registration is 
required by 

April 1, 2023 

Reduced fees for early 
bird registration 

Find out if you need to register at https://sos.vermont.gov/residential-contractors 
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